
Mackenzie Valleyreviewboard.ca Review Board

Our File: EAo8o9-oo4

July 23, 2010

To: Distribution List

Re: EAo8o9-oo4: Fortune Minerals Limited, NICO Project — Request for
Ruling

The Review Board received a Request for Ruling from the Tlicho Government regarding
environmental assessment EAo8o9-oo4, Fortune Minerals Limited, NICO Project on May
28, 2010. The Board has considered the Request for Ruling as well as submissions from
the developer, other parties and a final submission from the Tlicho Government.

The Review Board has determined that an oral hearing on the Request for Ruling is not
required.

Additional time is needed to prepare a decision on legal matters raised in the Request for
Ruling. The Board will issue a legal decision with reasons in due course.

If you have questions, please contact me at (867) 766-7052 or by email at
chubert@reviewboard.ca.

Sincerely,

Chuck Hubert
Environmental Assessment Officer
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